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       CORE VALUES 

Honesty	

Wisdom	

Obedience

Separation

Service	

Balance	

Principal’s Pen 

We	are	excited	to	announce	
that	we	have	launched	our	
new	school	website.		This	has	
been	a	work	in	progress	and	
we	are	so	glad	to	finally	have	it	
up	and	running.	Our	new	site	
address	is	nmcswind.com.		You	
will	be	able	to	check	the	school	
calendar	for	upcoming	events,	
view	the	lunch	menu,	

download	the	sports	schedules,	
listen	to	chapel	messages,	and	
log	onto	Engrade	to	see	your	
student’s	academic	progress.		
Each	month	we	will	send	out	this		
e-newsletter	to	help	keep	you	
up-to-date.		We	look	forward	to	
better	serve	you	through	this	
avenue.	Have	a	great	week!	

					Principal	
Aaron	Wagner	

Check	out	the	new	student	
life	page!!!	Here	you	will	
enjoy	listening	to	all	of	our	
high	school	chapel	messages	
that	are	preached	each	week.		
You	can	also	read	about	our	
student’s	passion	for	the	lost	
on	the	teen	soulwinning	
page.		Finally	you	will	enjoy	
scrolling	the	photo	gallery	
and	seeing	our	student	life	in	
pictures.				
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We	have	just	begun	baseball	
and	softball	season	at	NMCS.		
You	can	go	to	the	“Athletics	
page”	on	the	website	and	
download	a	PDF	of	each	
team’s	schedule.				

We	are	so	excited	to	be	taking	the	
7th	through	10th	graders	on	a	
field	trip	to	the	Creation	Museum	
and	The	Noah's	Ark	Encounter	in	
Kentucky.		The	children	and	adults	
alike	will	see	and	hear	evidence	
that	the	Bible	and	events	of	
creation	are	true.	Biblical	History	
is	the	focus	at	both	parks	with	the	
Gospel	being	told	to	every	visitor.	
The	Creation	Museum	is	a	state-of-
the-art	75,000-square-foot	
museum	that	brings	the	Bible	to	
life,	casting	its	characters	and	
animals	in	dynamic	form.		
	
	

We	will	come	face-to-face	with	
Adam	and	Eve	and	many	other	
characters	in	Genesis.		Every	
facet	of	creation	is	described	
and	showcased	in	great	detail.	
We	have	taken	this	trip	a	few	
times	but	this	will	be	the	first	
time	we	will	visit	the	newly	
opened	Ark	Encounter.	The	
Noah's	Ark	encounter	features	
a	full-size	Noah’s	Ark,	built	
according	to	the	dimensions	
given	in	the	Bible,	enabling	us	
to	experience	the	pages	of	the	
Bible	like	never	before.	
	This	trip	will	be	on	
March	23rd	-	25th.	
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Upcoming	Events	in	April:	
	
• April	3-7	|	Achievement	Testing	
	

• April	10-14	|	Spring	Break	
	

7th	-10th	grade	
						Trip	to	Ark/Creation	Museum		

Report	
Cards	

Asheville	Trail	
Blazers	
(Home)	
4:30	

Calvary	
“Baseball”	
(Home)	
4:30	


